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MEDIA RELEASE

Date: 30 October 2018

Sydney Ferries Wednesday Stop Work Confirmed

Sydney Harbour Ferry (HCF) services will stop between 10am and 2pm tomorrow (Wednesday (31 October) while staff vote on the Harbour City Ferries Maritime Enterprise Agreement (EA) 2018.

 “Staff will be meeting with their union representatives on Wednesday to discuss the EA and cast their vote,” said Fiona Dempster, General Manager Operations at HCF.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
“Normal services will resume at 2pm in time for peak hour services,” Ms Dempster said.

“Despite a decision earlier today to postpone the stop work, it was reinstated after further discussions with employee representatives.

“HCF will have alternative transport plans in place for tomorrow, including buses from Circular Quay to Manly, a shuttle ferry service between Balmain East and Milsons Point and ferry services to Taronga Park Zoo.

“Customers can also visit www.transport.info for information on alternative travel options to plan their journeys.

 “HCF apologises for any inconvenience to the public.”

ENDS

For further information contact:

John McClymont

T: 0432 327 257

E: jmcclymont@daylightagency.com.au
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